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I am writing regarding my concerns having read that there are proposals to expand a dual
carriageway through the Stonehenge site. 

Stonehenge is a World Heritage site and one of personal religious significance to me as a
Pagan. As you might imagine, I am shocked and rather horrified to find that there are
proposals that could cut into such an important site for something as minor as a road,
especially when our country is calling for greater consideration into pollution and its
effects on climate change.

I strongly urge you to stop these plans and investigate more options that would not damage
this site of world-renown and great religious significance. 

I note also that the World Heritage Committee's decision is to put the site as "at risk" and
their concerns do not seem to have been taken into proper consideration during the
planning.

Thank you for taking time to read my concerns.
Regards,
Amy Jennings




